
 
 

 

  

KEY DATES 

 

ALLANSFORD ALIVE 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER  

  
TERM TWO – WEEK THREE  
Tuesday 9th May 
Toastie Tuesday 
District Senior Cross Country 
Parents’ Club 
 
TERM TWO – WEEK FOUR 
Education Week 
Monday 15th May 
School Tour @ 9.30 
Tuesday 16th May 
Toastie Tuesday 
Busy Bee Brunch @ 9.00 -11.00 
School Council @ 7.30 
Wednesday 17th May 
Open classroom @ 9.30 -11.00 
Friday 19th May 
Junior Cross Country 
 

TERM TWO – WEEK FIVE 
Tuesday 23rd 
Toastie Tuesday 
Friday 26th May 
Curriculum Day (No school) 
 
 

2024 ENROLMENT 
Do you have a child starting 
Foundation in 2024? Enrolments 
are now open. Please complete 
an ‘Expression of Interest’ via the 
available link.  
https://forms.gle/LymH6dzbJiJP5VpAA 

We are excited at the prospect of 
having your child attend our 
school in 2024!  
 
 

 

REFLECTION 

What a fabulous first week back. 

Our students returned to school 

with enthusiasm and focus after 

their holidays. It has been 

wonderful to see students 

demonstrating our four School 

Values: 

*Be Safe 

*Be a Learner 

*Be Responsible 

*Be respectful 

It is wonderful to continue to work 

together as a community and use 

these at home and at school to 

show how important they are. 

STUDENT LEADER 
Congratulations to Acacia (Year 6) 
for facilitating the first assembly of 
Term Two.  Acacia did a marvellous 
job organising the assembly and 
confidently presenting and kindly 
assisting all others to be their best 
in showcases. Acacia represented 
our school values in every way in 
her organisation and enthusiasm 
for being our assembly presenter. 
We were all very proud of her 
efforts. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Allansford and  
District Primary School 
Frank St, Allansford 3277 

 
“Allansford Kids are Friendly Kids.” 

 
Email: allansford.ps@education.vic.gov.au 

Phone: 03 5565 1382 
 

STUDENT SHOWCASES 
Congratulations to our Student 
showcases at assembly it was 
wonderful to see our students in 
action, sharing their classroom work 
in reading and writing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Well done Tom and Mia on your 
awesome Anzac Ted reflections. 
 

 
Well done Chiara and Lyla on 
presenting your fabulous and very 
humorous narratives. 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Well done Stella and Bella on your 
awesome Anzac descriptions. 
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THE MELO AWARD 
The ‘Melo Award’ is presented to a 
child or group who models our school 
values, and as result, often helps those 
around them. Our final ‘Melo Award’ 
was presented to Vivien (Foundation) 
for her attitude to learning, her ability 
to make people around her smile and 
for caring for our playground 
environment. Well done, Vivien! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
THE VALUES AWARD 

The ‘Values Award’ is selected by our 
student leaders and presented to a 
child who has demonstrated the 
behaviours that model our school 
values. Our ‘Values Award’ was 
presented to Fraser (Year 4) for being 
a caring student, including, and for 
making those around him feel better 
about themselves. Well done, Fraser! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENTS OF THE WEEK 
A great effort by all our awardees, well 
done, be proud of your achievements. 

 

 

 

 

TOASTIE TUESDAYS 
Each Tuesday Students can bring a 
sandwich in a paper bag to be 
toasted- this must have their name 
and grade on it and no plastic 
wrapping. 
Thanks to the Parents’ club for this 
great initiative and thanks for the 
yummy hot lunch on some cold days. 

 

DIVISION ATHLETICS  
Goodluck to our Athletes that will 
compete in Warrnambool on Friday 
representing our School and our 
District: 
Tulleah in 200,800 & 1500m track 
events. 
Timmy and Archie in 800 & 1500m 
track events.  
Indianna in the Triple Jump Field 
event. 
We are very proud of your efforts and 
wish you the very best on the day. 
Thankyou to the parents for your 
assistance on this day. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
ANZAC DAY ROTATION- STUDENT 
LEADERSHIP IN ACTION 
Congratulations to all our Grade 6 
Leaders for planning and 
implementing wonderfully engaging 
and informative sessions on ANZAC 
topics- AMAZING! 
Also, a big thankyou for our assistant 
leaders in grade 5 that made the day 
flow so perfectly. 
It is wonderful to see our student 
leaders help all other students grow 
and learn. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SENIOR CROSS COUNTRY (3-6) 
 
Well done to all the Grade 3-6 students 
that participated in the Cross Country at 
the Recreation Reserve on Tuesday. What 
crazy weather we had from sunny to 
downpours. Congratulations to all 
students for their resilience and positive 
approach to the day, you should all be 
very proud of your efforts. 
 
We will be presenting our winners on 
Friday at assembly: 
 
12 Years Boys  
1st Cameron Bell 
2nd Charlie Adams 
3rd Will Graham 
 
11 Year old Boys 
1st Timmy Boyd 
2nd Archie Guyett 
3rd Billy Hooper 
 
10 Year Old Boys 
1st Logan Clark 
2nd Henry Looney 
3rd Kayden Hunt 
 
9 Year old Boys 
1st Harley Meade 
2nd Chad Ward 
3rd Caleb Bell 

   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

12 Year old Girls 
1st Tulleah Beckwith 
2nd Acacia Garner 
3rd Olivia Graham 

 
11 Year old Girls 
1st Emily Seniore 
2nd Sam Creed 
3rd Maci McDonald 
   

10 Year old Girls 

1st Indy Hughes 
2nd Audrey Shiells 
3rd Indianna Blair 
 

9 Year old Girls 
1st Mackenzie Membrey 
1st Jordy Lenehan 
2nd Tia Beaton 
3rd Lexi Hooper 

   

 

   

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


